
HAMPDEN PARKS & RECREATION 

Regular Meeting Minutes, July 28, 2020 

TOWN HALL 
 

Approved 8/11/2020 

Meeting called to order at 6:03. 
 

Members Present: Eric Jacobson, Carrie Joseph, Eric DeGray, Dan Slattery 
 

Review Minutes: Eric D. make a motion to approve July 14th meeting minutes as amended. Eric 

J. 2nd, all in favor 4-0.  
 

Bills & Payroll: Eric J. talked to Jaime at Haluch regarding a recent bill. We had been charged a 

consultation fee to check the sprinkler system controller box, however we do not even have a key 

to check the box ourselves. After discussion, it was found out that we do have a key for the box. 

Currently there are other problems with the sprinkler, and we need to figure out the sprinkler 

zones and create a map.  
 

Report from Administrative Assistant – Reviewed COVID-19 expenses.  
 

Summer Baseball – Wilbraham Parks and Recreation was able to develop a summer baseball 

league and everything is going well. There are two age groups, both with two teams, and each 

are playing games.  
 

Summer Program – Reviewed the budget and the summer program expenses. We have heard so 

many compliments about the program and everything is going well.  
 

Fall Soccer – Soccer has now been listed as a moderate risk sport. It looks like leagues will be 

able to form teams and games can be played. Eric D. will review the state guidelines. We want to 

make sure that these are available on the town website. So far there has not been too many 

registrations.  

  

Pavilion Rentals – There has been one rental cancellation. There were 2 rentals this past 

weekend. Overall, there have not been many requests to use the pavilion due to the current health 

situation.  
 

Future Program Ideas – Decided to hold off on hosting the Wiffleball Tournament this year, 

however we will plan to have it next year. Looking to have an End of Summer Movie Night on 

September 10th with the 11th as a rain date. Need to select a movie that is about an hour and half 

long.  

 

Other Business – In the process of fixing the hoops at Memorial Park. Both hoops are currently 

down, and Dave is picking up one new hoop. 
 

Eric J. called the meeting to adjourn at 7:33pm. Eric D. 2nd. All in favor 4-0.  


